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Hello, 

My name is Elizabeth Jeffers and I am testifying as a private citizen from Eagle, AK and I
work in Eagle Village, AK. 

I support SB61. Part of my work is backhauling hazardous solid waste, including electronic
waste, from our local landfill. Backhauling is something that costs the village thousands of
dollars each year that could be used to help improve the area in other important ways. 

Thank you for your time in listening to my voice. 

Best Regards, 

Beth Jeffers
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